Kindergarten Completion Ceremony
- Both schools will pre-record a presentation that will be shared with parents

- A slide-show (or other media format) will be included as part of the presentation

Grade 5 End of Year Ceremony
- Both schools will pre-record a ceremony to be shared with parents

- Care packages will be delivered to all fifth-grade students by their teachers (following proper
protocols) - both schools are just waiting for tee-shirts to be delivered.

- There will be a drive-through at both schools on a date (TBD) after the ceremony has been
shared with families. This will allow students to pick up their certificates and any awards that
may have received.

DMS End of the Year Events:

e Academic Awards Night June 4th. (Exploring Webinar Version)

e 8th Grade Moving Up- Next committee meeting will be held June 2nd. Working on a
plan for a Drive Up- Photo Op Ceremony. Utilizing the Front of DMS Bus Lane with a
designated area for parents to take photos of students. 5 minute time slots for each
student. 2 day event... considering a weekend.

o 8th Grade lawn signs will be distributed Monday and Tuesday. Working with DPD to
join in the event.

o 8th grade T-shirts will be distributed as well.. Time TBD may be given out during the
Drive Up Event for Moving Up.



